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COMMENT

CL-03914

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

sheilacran@comcast.net
Monday, January 25, 2010 9:00 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
New Regulation on forex Trading

Please do not restrict the Forex trading to 10:1.
adversely affect our incomes.

Respectfully,

Sheila Cran-Barry
Marblehead, MA

This will seriously restrict retail traders and


